
 The Hub School  
Chair of Governors: Mr M Green 

Headteacher: Mr P Grimes 

    Address: Springhead Lane 

Anlaby Common 

HU5 5YJ 

Telephone Number: 01482 304200 

 

Date: 14th July 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: Summer Break/Return Dates 

We are writing to inform you that The Hub School closes for the Summer break on Thursday 22nd 

July at 1.30pm and re-opens on Wednesday 8th September 2021 for our KS3 Year 7-9 students and 

Thursday 9th September for KS4 Years 10 and 11.   

Monday 6th and Tuesday 7th September are staff training days. 

The local authority transport department have been informed of these arrangements. 

I want to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support over the past 18 months and 

I would like to reiterate how the students have worked incredibly hard during many changing 

demands. 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you a very happy summer break and I look forward to 

seeing all students return in September. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr P Grimes 

Headteacher 

The Hub School 

 

 

 

 


